
 NEWSLETTER 23 
 18th March 2022 

 ‘Let us love one another, for love comes from God’ 
 1 John 4:7 

 Message from the Headteacher 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 It has been delightful inviting you, our parents, into school for parents' evening this week.  It was so 
 important to us that you were given the opportunity to see your children’s books, their fantastic learning and 
 of course finally see teachers face to face. Thank you for all your kind words and messages. We thoroughly 
 enjoyed returning to some normality. I would be really grateful if you could complete this  Google Form  to 
 share with us which style of appointment you prefer, to help us shape future parents evenings. 

 Next half term, we look forward to bringing back our ‘Celebration of Learning’.  This is where we would like to 
 invite parents and carers to come into school to view their child’s learning. This will be an opportunity for 
 your child to share their learning with you and celebrate their fantastic achievements. 

 Next Tuesday is our annual Around the World Day. Children will spend the day visiting 5 different countries 
 learning about the different religions, languages and cultures in those countries. They will also take part in 
 different activities throughout the day which we will share and celebrate in worship that afternoon. 

 It is exciting to be getting back to normal. We are in the process of planning trips and visits for the children 
 as well as more face to face events for the rest of the school year. It certainly feels too long since we have 
 done some of these things! 

 Have a wonderful weekend, 

 Miss A Dufek 
 Headteacher 

 Ukraine donations 
 Last Saturday, I spent the day volunteering for ‘Help from Bournemouth 
 to Ukraine’. This is a charitable organisation based in Castlepoint where 
 all donations are triaged, packed up, placed on pallets and loaded into 
 trucks/vans. These are then transported to Poland and Ukraine to help 
 refugees and those still living in Ukraine. 

 This charity has been amazing and already made such a difference. However, they are in desperate 
 need of specific items:  Canned food (especially canned  meat),  Medicines  and  Medical supplies  . 

 If you would like to make a donation from the list please bring these into school next week, week 
 beginning 21st March 2022. The  deadline for donations  will be Thursday 24th March 2022  . 

 Thank you for your support. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfPKXPUAVigc9N4DiGFemZ0L0UcYGxEC4Z39HO85vncGjwFyg/viewform?usp=sf_link


 Please use the link below to access Wimborne Academy Trust’s Special Education needs 
 page. 

 https://send.wimborneacademytrust.org/ 

 Half Term Value 
 Throughout this half term we will be reading and listening to Bible stories that illustrate  hope  . 

 ‘May the God of hope fill you with peace and joy.’ - Romans 16.13 

 Safeguarding and Online Safety 
 If you have any serious concerns about a child, particularly if you think they may be suffering or at risk 
 of suffering harm, please share this information promptly with the Designated Safeguarding Lead Team. 
 If you have a concern about a child outside of school hours please contact the following Local Authority 
 out of hours services: 

 Dorset ChAD - 01305 228866 
 Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (BCP) - 01202 738256 

 We are an Operation Encompass school. To find out more, please follow the link  here 

 Dates for your diary 

 March 
 Tuesday 22nd March - Around the World Day 
 Wednesday 23rd March - Yr 4 Tag Rugby Festival 

 April 
 Friday 8th April - Cricket Engagement Day (all children in PE kit) 

 - Last day (Easter Holidays) 3.15pm finish 
 Monday 25th April - return to school 

https://send.wimborneacademytrust.org/
https://www.stjohnswimborne.dorset.sch.uk/page/?title=Domestic+Abuse+%26amp%3B+Operation+Encompass&pid=1082

